
USFS, 

 

As a local Valley County business owner and longtime resident, I strongly feel allowing Midas to 

move forward is in the best interest of the local economy and the site in general. This site has sat 

damaged and untouched for many years. Midas has the plan and capability to restore this area and 

protect the ecosystem. As an avid outdoorsmen, I would love to see this restored and cleaned. I 

don't see how this site would ever get the attention it needs without Midas. 

This project would bring steady jobs to an area that includes so much tourism based careers. That 

stability would help strengthen the entire valley. While my business would not be directly affected, I 

know the trickle would help us all. 

 

 

 

Name: Andrew Kirsch 


